
Meeting of the Services Committee 14th November 2019  Agenda No. 11 

 

14. TO CONSIDER THE SALE OF THE TRAILER BY SEALED BIDS 

 

(Pursuant to Minute No. 38/18/19 Burial Authority Meeting 12th February 2019) 

 

BA/38/18/19 REPORT FROM THE CEMETERY WARDEN 

 

The Cemetery Warden provided a written report which was also 

given verbally. 

 

It was RESOLVED to note.  

 

Councillor Phillips completed a site visit at the cemetery and 

identified the following items being on site: 

 

a. Cones 
 
It was RESOLVED that the Cemetery Warden move the cones 
to the Depot. 
 

b. A trailer.  
 
It was RESOLVED that this item was added to the Services 
agenda. 

 

The Cemetery Warden requested clarification on where the next line 

of plots for the internment of ashes was to start.   

 

It was RESOLVED that the Chairman would conduct a site visit and 

discuss this with the Cemetery Warden to confirm the new plots. 

 

 

 

 



Pursuant to Minute no.118/18/19 Services meeting held on the 13th March 2019 

 

118/18/19 TO CONSIDER THE LOCATION OF THE TRAILER 
(Pursuant to minute no BA38/18/19 of the Burial Authority 
committee meeting held on 12th February 2019) 
 
The Committee wished to retain the asset of the trailer, however, an 
alternative storage site was required to that of Churchtown Cemetery. 
 
It was RESOLVED that the Chairman would investigate alternative 
holding sites and report back to the Committee.   
 
 

 

Minute no.29/19/20 Burial Authority meeting held on the 1st October 2019. 
 
29/19/20 TO CONSIDER RELOCATING THE TRAILER 

(Pursuant to minute no.38/18/19 Burial Authority meeting held on 
the 12th February 2019 and no.118/18/19 Services meeting held on 
the 13th March 2019). 

 

It was RESOLVED to defer this item to the Services Committee meeting 
to be held on Thursday 14th November 2019.  

 

Minute no.68/19/20 Services meeting held on Thursday 14th November 2019. 

 

68/19/20 TO CONSIDER THE SALE OF THE TRAILER BY SEALED BIDS. 
(PURSUANT TO MINUTE NO.38/18/19 BURIAL AUTHORITY MEETING 
HELD ON THE 12TH FEBRUARY 2019 AND NO.118/18/19 SERVICES 
MEETING HELD ON THE 13TH MARCH 2019 AND MINUTE NO.29.19.20 
BURIAL AUTHORITY MEETING HELD ON THE 1ST OCTOBER 2019). 

 
Members discussed the use of the trailer by members of the community for 
community events. Members considered the reasons for considering the sale 
of the trailer with the main reason being the visual impact at Churchtown 
Cemetery and ongoing maintenance costs.  

 
It was RESOLVED to defer pending alternative locations being sought for the 
storage of the trailer.  

 
 


